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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Road Recreation Ground

Notes of meeting held on 2nd October 2012 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sam Teague IBC, Scott Falteisek (Secretary), Patrick Kenlock (Vice Chair), Paul Russell, Glen Thimblethorpe (Treasurer), Cllr Bill Quinton, Eddie Peters, Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs
Apologies: Nick Wilcox IBC, Bryony Rudkin, Cllr John Le Grys and Sarah Jarrold (Chair)
Agenda

1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting

1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone. 
2. Minutes of last meeting 
Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates
The BIFFA application has now been submitted.  However, a recent news article was seen regarding BIFFA going bust.
The main theme of the meeting was a discussion regarding the future of the tennis courts.  A report was shown to the committee.  Engineer’s advice says it will cost a lot of money to refill and compact the base of the existing tennis courts (approx £60000-£70000).  LTA advice is to move the tennis courts to a new site.  Paul Sheldrake wants more tennis courts to be built.
Dog fouling issue is being taken seriously by the council.  Fines will be issued and prosecutions will be reported in the local paper.
Bottles have now been tidied up from the football pitches.

4. Priorities
Submit further funding bids to other organizations.  This is especially important after the news regarding problems with BIFFA.
Explore the viability of other sites within the park for the tennis courts.

Need to tackle plant shoots as this can help disguise dog fouling.

Hamilton Road gate needs to be repaired.

AOB

-

4. Date of next meeting
 Tuesday 13th November at Murrayside Community Centre 7pm.  All are welcome.
